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3rd June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was wonderful to welcome more children into our school community today. 

I am writing to ask for your support in following government guidance when dropping off or 
picking up your children.  

In line with government advice for close contact only within a single household, we respectfully 
request that parents pick up and drop off your own children only.  Failure to do so, by picking up 
and dropping of other St Ambrose children of friends and family who do not live with you, may 
result in the contamination of the ‘Bubbles’ that have been so carefully created in school to 
protect both pupils and staff.  We cannot compromise any safety measures that have been put in 
place in our school and we are, therefore, very grateful for your cooperation in this matter.   

We are sure you will understand that if these safety measures are not strictly adhered to then we 
may have to review a child's place whilst the current restrictions are in operation. 

Finally, thank you once again for your support and cooperation.  Please rest assured that we are 
taking these steps, not to be difficult, but with the health and safety of our entire community at 
the forefront of everything that we do. 

Yours sincerely 

 

E Brocklesby 

Principal 


